
 

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

          

 

 

Art News from Ms. Sabdul 

In the art room, kindergarten and first grade are wrapping their study 
on Claude Monet. Second grade is completing a version of Vincent 

Van Gogh’s Starry Night. Third graders are completing Romero Britto 
art pieces. Fourth and Fifth grades are putting the final touches on 
Frida Khalo inspired portraits and Picasso cubist art work. Please be 

on the lookout for these famous artist studies when next you visit our 
school! 

 

P.E. News 
Jump Rope for Heart is 
this month. Please keep 

an eye out for the 
collection envelopes. 

They will be sent home 
the week of March Fourth. 

Our event date is Friday 
March Fifteenth. All 

students will participate 
even if they did not 
receive donations. 

 

INSIDE THIS    

MONTH’S NEWS 

Media News  

 Happy Spring! 
Reading Across Broward forms 
are due on April 1, 2019.  If 
students have logged their 
complete list on Beanstack 
they do not have to turn in a 
form. 
Our Dino-mite bookfair will be 
coming soon! The dates are 
from May 10-17, 2019.  Our 
family night will be held on 
May 9th from  5:00- 7:00 p.m. 
We hope to see you there! 
Our Media Center inventory 
will be held the week before 
Spring break.  Please return all 
books that are overdue before 
our inventory.  

 

Reminder: 
Log all the books 

you read on your  

Reading Across 

Broward form or on 

Beanstack  

 

Due Dates: 

  *Last day to earn  

      A.R. pts - May 10 

  *Reading Across  

     Broward forms 

due    

     April 1 

   *Spring Book Fair 

      May 9- May 17 

Music News from Ms. Valdes: 
 
March is upon us! Our Annual Multicultural show will 
take place on Thursday, March Seventh. Students 
participating need to arrive by six PM. The show begins 
promptly at six-thirty PM Look in the front entrance for a 
chart with assigned rooms for each grade.  
Colors they are wearing based on countries: 
Kindergarten- USA-Red, White and Blue, Flags on shirts 
or patriotic themes are great 
First grade- Haiti- Red, White or Blue- Haiti flag shirts, etc. 
are welcome 
Second Grade- Italy- red, Green or white 
Third Grade- China- red or yellow 
Fourth Grade- India- Green, Orange or White- traditional 
outfits 
Fifth grade- Venezuela-red, yellow, blue or white 

Coconut Palm Elementary 2019 


